
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear Parents, 

                    All our children our busy this week  writing adventure stories. 

They are keen to express their ideas by reading , writing and acting. They are very proud of 

their achievements and are keen to share their stories, I am enjoying reading them, along 

with other staff and volunteers who are coming in to hear the children read.   

 

Look out for the Nativity letters that we are sending home in your child’s bag.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Jenny Griffiths 
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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to all the children that 

have received an award this week. 

 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

Look who is celebrating their birthday 

this week.  

The winning team is GREEN  
For this week! 



 
 CLASS 1 

 
 CLASS 2 

 

 

OPEN DAY 

 
Please could you return any bags to school on the morning of 30th 
November, before 10am so that they can be collected.  There will be an 
area outside, close to the Class 1 door, for them to be left.  Thank you. 

 

BAG 2 SCHOOL 

Class 1 have been  completing their  stories for the Mayor’s 

competition. Reception have role played an alternative 

version of the Billy Goats Gruff coming to Telford.  We saw 

some great bridge constructions being tested for strength 

investigating different materials.  

In maths we have been making up subtraction stories, 

learning the vocabulary and using the correct  symbol.  

OPEN DAY FOR PROSPECTIVE PARENTS  

Just a reminder that we still have an Open Day planned for 6th Decem-
ber.  If you know anyone who has a child starting school next September 
please let them know, we’d love to meet them.   

Class 2 have also been working hard on their 

adventure stories for the Mayor. I think he will be 

very impressed with your powerful verbs and 

adjectives for description. In maths we are 

consolidating our number bond knowledge 

through our work in school and at home. In 

geography we have located the four countries in 

the United Kingdom and we will move onto 

looking at the location of London and Newport.  



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday  23rd November  -  Last day for Sponsorship Money 
for Usborne Books. 

 Tuesday 27th November  -  Flu Immunisation  

 Tuesday 27th November at Noon - deadline for submitting a 
nomination to be a Parent Governor 

 Friday 30th November  -  Bags2School Collection Day  

The next Friends of School meeting is on Thursday 29th November at 
the New Inn, Newport at 7.30pm. 

All parents, grandparents and carers welcome, We look forward to 
seeing you there! 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 

 

GARDENING VOLUNTEERS WELCOMED 

 
If you are able to help with the Autumn dig to prepare our flower borders, 
We would be very grateful. Please let Mrs Reynolds know if you are as 
soon as possible.  Thank you to the person that has already offered their 
time to help with this, it is really appreciated!  

CHRISTMAS CHOIR TIME FOR CLASS 2 

 
The children in Class 2 will be working with Rev 
Zoe and her helpers in some Christmas music 
sessions.  
Look out for  Woody , the guide dog who also 
came as part of the team.   
Rev Zoe has sent us a letter with some more 
information about the choir and various Christmas 
events which we’ve attached to this newsletter 
email. 

 Monday 3rd December—last day for School Photograph orders 

 Wednesday 12th December  -  Christmas Lunch day in school (no sandwich bar 

available) 

 Friday 14th December  - Shine Star Shine Christmas Production—2pm 

 Wednesday 19th December  -  Friends of School Mufti Day 

 Wednesday 19th December  -  Christmas Disco 3pm to 5pm 



 
 

 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS DEADLINE REMINDERS 

Just a reminder of the following deadlines: 

· Applying for primary school places to start in September 2019 (starting school for the first 
time) - closing date 15 January 2019 

· Applying for infant to junior school places to start in September 2019 (current Year 2 pupils) 
- closing date 15 January 2019 

· If a child has an Education, Health & Care Plan the closing date was 31st October 2018 for 
all applications.  

 
HAVE A 

LOVELY  

SECOND HALF 

OF THE 

AUTUMN TERM 

SAFEGUARDING (Please see extra attached information leaflet) 

Please see attached leaflet that has been sent through from TAW , there are concerns about 
young children playing Fortnite. Please read the guidelines so you can stay informed on how 
to keep your child safe on line. 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 

Following the letters given out at Parent Consultations this is just a reminder that the  

deadline for submitting a nomination to be a Parent Governor is Noon on Tuesday 27    

November.  If you have any questions, or want to discuss being a Parent Governor further, 

please just let us know. 

 

WEBSITE 

We regularly update our school website and keep adding photos of children during 
activities in their classes. Please keep checking in their class pages.  

CHRISTMAS LUNCH—12 December 

We will be having Christmas lunch in school on 12 December—the 
dinner will be Roast Turkey with roast potatoes, sweet potato mash, 
stuffing balls, pigs in blankets, carrots, broccoli and cauliflower with 
gravy and cranberry sauce.   A vegetarian option will be available.   
There will be a choice of dessert, trifle, fruit flan or fruit cocktail.  
There will be no sandwich bar available on this date so please 
send in a packed lunch if your child does not want Christmas 
lunch, thank you.   

SCHOOL PHOTO ORDERS 

School photo samples have now been sent home, please can all orders be 
returned, with payment, by Monday 3rd December at the latest.  Thank you. 


